
AUGUST 8TH, 2023 GENERAL MEETING

OVERVIEW FOR MEMBERS



OVERVIEW OF TONIGHT’S AGENDA

PRESIDENT/VP REPORT REPORT

TREASURE REPORT

MARKETING

TRY A KART

REGISTRATIONS

VOLUNTEER/AGLC REPORT

ROUND TABLE



PRESIDENT REPORT

1. FORMULA THRILL EXPERIENCE FOR WINNERS AT THE SUMMER CHALLENGE JUST EMAILED DETAILS
TODAY. WILL HAPPEN ON SEPTEMBER 7TH AT STRATOTECH, CHECK YOUR EMAILS IF YOU WON

2. LOOKING AT BUILDING AN ENCLOSURE IN THE TECH BUILDING TO HOUSE EQUIPMENT FROM THE
RACE TRAILER. THE CAPITAL PROJECTS TEAM HAS HELPED IMMENSELY IN BOTH THIS REGARD AND

OTHERS, HUGE THANK YOU TO THAT TEAM.

3. LOOKING TO MEMBERS, ANY IDEAS FOR A FUN-RACE ON OUR MAKE-UP DAY SEPTEMBER 16TH? 
NIGHT RACE ON HOLD THIS YEAR, LOOKING TO CHANGE IT UP. OPEN TO ALL SUGGESTIONS

4. CURRENTLY LOOKING INTO A BREAK-DOWN OF THIS YEAR’S TAX ASSESSMENT. THIS YEAR’S FEES
ARE NEARLY TRIPLE OF LAST YEAR’S

5. SEVERAL DISCUSSIONS REGARDING TRACK REPAVING HAPPENING, ESPECIALLY IN REGARDS TO
QUOTES, THE PROCESS, AND FUNDING. STILL WAITING TO HEAR ON PAVING GRANT, NO NEWS IS

STILL GOOD NEWS.



TREASURE REPORT

• ALL BILLS ARE UP TO DATE AND THE CLUB IS
DOING WELL FINANCIALLY

• FINANCIAL DETAILS ARE AVAILABLE UPON
REQUEST. PLEASE REACH OUT TO KRISTI OR

NICK



MARKETING REPORT

• EXCITING NEWS! WE HAVE INTRODUCED KEVIN

TO THE ROLE! HE IS CURRENTLY HANDLING

FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM, WILL BE

INTRODUCED TO MORE



TAK SCHEDULE
August 20

TRY – A – KART

• Registrations are down a little bit from last sessions, but still near 
capacity

• Again, big thank you to the volunteers helping out
• One last session for this year!



REGISTRATION

Still sitting right around 170 members, Still getting a couple mid-year 
members

Quick reminder that registration must be done by 07:30 AM on race day, to 
assist the timing and scoring. Going well so far, so keep it up!



VOLUNTEERING TURNOUTS HAVE BEEN AWESOME SO FAR, THANK YOU FOR 
DOING SUCH. LOOKING TO KEEP IT UP THROUGHOUT THE YEAR!

CURRENTLY LOOKING FOR PEOPLE TO DO WEED-WACKING, PLEASE CONTACT 
ME IF YOU’RE INTERESTED

CONTINUOUSLY APPLYING VOLUNTEER CREDITS. IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT 
THAT YOU EMAIL AND COMMUNICATE YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS, OTHERWISE 
YOUR HOURS WILL BE MISSED. PLEASE EMAIL 
VOLUNTEERCOORDINATOR@EDKRA.CLUB

CONFIRMED CASINO FOR JULY, AUG, OR SEPT 2024. 

VOLUNTEER/AGLC REPORT



ROUND TABLE


